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Sharp’s Comment on Media Report Regarding Plans for Capital Increase 

 

 
On April 16, Nihon Keizai Shimbun (Nikkei), a Japanese newspaper, reported in its 

evening edition on issues including possible capital increase by preferred shares based on 

their speculations. However this report is not based on Sharp’s announcement. 

 

We are currently considering various possibilities on our fundamental structural reforms 

and conducting discussions with main banks, but no specific decisions are made at this 

time.   

 

The new Medium-Term Management Plan is currently reviewed and will be announced 

around May this year. 
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